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June 27, 2022 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re:  WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 

Docket No. CP22-466-000 
Wahpeton Expansion Project 
Updated Landowner List  

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 

WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. (WBI Energy), pursuant to Section 157.6(d)(5) of the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s (Commission) regulations, hereby gives notification to 
the Commission that it does not have any updates at this time to the list of affected landowners for 
its Wahpeton Expansion Project (Project) as filed on May 27, 2022 in the above referenced 
docket.   

WBI Energy will update the landowner list as further information becomes available and 
provide future updates to the Commission. 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please call the 
undersigned at (701) 530-1563.   

        Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ Lori Myerchin 
 
        Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs and  
Transportation Services  

cc: via email 
 David Hanobic, FERC Project Manager 

Dawn Ramsey, FERC  

1250 West Century Avenue 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 5601 
Bismarck, ND 58506-5601 
(701) 530-1600 
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